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Welcome to the Los Angeles Workers' Compensation Defense Blog! For more than 30 years, the 

attorneys of Sacks & Zolonz, LLP, have striven to provide the highest quality legal services to 

employers and insurer s in the field of workers' compensation defense. Over the years, the firm 

has developed a reputation for excellence in the field and has earned the respect of peers and 

opposing counsel throughout Southern California. 

 

The purpose of the Los Angeles Workers' Compensation Defense Blog is to provide insurers and 

employers with information and news about the area of workers' compensation defense. Since 

workers' compensation defense is a constantly changing and evolving field, it is important for all 

those involved - including employers, insurers, and attorneys - to keep up to date on workers' 

compensation defense basics, new developments in the law, important administrative or court 

decisions, medical issues, and more. 

 

Among the areas to be addressed with this blog include: 

 

• General aspects of workers' compensation defense and strategy  

 

• Uninsured employer defenses  

 

• California Labor Code § 132a discrimination defenses  

 

• Serious and willful misconduct defenses  

 

• Employee fraud  

 

Information is often the key to mounting a successful defense to a workers' compensation claim. 

The firm hopes that you find the information in this blog both interesting and useful. 

 

If you have any questions, or if you would like to obtain any more information, please visit our 

website.  

 

For a consultation with a Los Angeles workers' compensation defense lawyer at Sacks & Zolonz, 

call (310) 216-7778 (LA County), (909) 476-1333 (San Bernardino County), or contact the firm 

online.  

 


